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          2021: Starting to Pave the Road to Recovery!
With your support, RVCC triumphed over new waves of Covid-19, and kept its doors open for the community through one of the most challenging years in our memory.  Some highlights:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]An unprecedented outpouring of support from our membership in completing the greatest Annual Fund and Membership campaign in our existence, exploding our ranks to over 700 members and raising historic unrestricted revenues to offset shortfalls in fundraising and rental income;
· Receipt of a second SBA Paycheck Protection Program loan through our Credit Union, helping us to offset salary expenses, and the subsequent forgiveness of that loan;
· Completion of our new Grounds Master Plan with Land Planning and Development Associates, Inc., providing a blueprint for the future evolution of our grounds, including the much-anticipated development of our new, expanded skate park;
· Receipt of major grants for the relocation and replacement of the skate park from the Perry Foundation, the Schaeneman Foundation, the Community Foundation of the Central Blue Ridge and the BAMA Works Fund of the Dave Matthews Band, which, combined with 2020 grants from the High Point Fund and the Sahm Family Foundation and amazing support from our members, put us over the top of our lofty fundraising goal;
· A record-shattering year for the Treasure Chest, led by new manager Ricki Shepherd and assistant Kyndal Steele and their phenomenal team of volunteers, which in just the first 10 months of the year has already eclipsed the sales record set by the store in 2019;
· Completion of the Blue Mountain Stage by our awesome Building & Grounds volunteer crew, realizing our years-long dream of a first-class entertainment and event venue for our own fundraising, and a beautiful and affordable event space for our community;
· Commencement of work on the men’s room facelift, preparing for the installation of new fixtures, windows, cabinetry and utility sink – and a fresh coat of paint to top it all off;
· Handsome new picnic tables and umbrellas under the maple trees, thanks to a gift from Trager Brothers Coffee;
· A hearty welcome to the Virginia Chapter of the American Chestnut Foundation, our newest tenant;
· A brand-new roof over the East wing classrooms, in anticipation of our upcoming “Rock & Sol Revival” campaign, plus newly-repainted roofs over the East hally and kitchen; and
· The return of our Pancake Breakfasts and Winter markets after a hiatus of over 18 months, and the gradual rebirth of classes, exhibits, performances and meetings indoors, and athletes, events and celebrations to our fields – all returning a joyful noise to the Rock!
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